
The Audlem Royal Corgi and 
Coronation Crown Hunt Winner!


Audlem Parish Council was delighted to support the 
Royal Corgi and Coronation Crown Hunt as part of the 

celebrations for the coronation of King Charles III.  


Over 50 entires were received, all with the correct 
locations of the corgi and the crowns, so they all had to 

go in a hat for a lucky winner to be drawn out.  That 
lucky winner was: 

 

Arthur Hughes

Congratulations to Arthur and many thanks to everyone 
who joined in, we hope you enjoyed taking part.  We also 
wish to thank all of the traders in Audlem who helped to 
make the hunt a success.


